
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our Winter Campaign kicks off TODAY! Make sure to check 

out the PROGRESSIVE BRUNCH from 9:45am-10:45am today, 

and next week (December 12) make your way to WORSHIP 

(8:30am & 11:00am) AND a Sunday School or Bible Fellowship 

Class. If you have any questions, stop off at the Connection Center. 

GRACE & HOPE MISSION 
Each month LSBC provides a special Worship Service & to-go meals at Grace & Hope 
Mission in Baltimore for the local community. In addition to sandwiches & cookies, this 
December we’re also collecting new, warm adult unisex socks. Drop them off at the 
Connection Center through Dec. 21st. If you would like to provide sandwiches & 
cookies, package them individually & drop them off at the church by 5pm on Dec. 21st. 
Meet us there at 7pm, or join the carpool from Green Valley Marketplace on Edwin 
Raynor Blvd. at 6:30. 

Coming Events 

Welcome 
We’re Glad You’re Here 

LAKE SHORE BAPTIST CHURCH – DECEMBER 2021 

• Dec. 11th 

o 10am, Pancakes & 

Pajamas 

o 10am-1pm, 

Blessing Boutique 

• Dec. 13th, 7pm, 

Fellowship Hall – SASSY 

Sisters Meeting 

• Dec. 18th, SASSY Sisters 

Toy Drive Deadline 

• Dec. 19th 

o Christmas Basket 

Items & Cookies for 

Firefighters Due 

o 8:30 & 11am, 

Christmas Cantata 

• Dec. 21st, 7pm – Grace & 

Hope Mission 

• Dec. 24th, 4, 6, & 8pm – 

Christmas Eve Worship 

Services 

• Dec. 26th – No Onsite 

Activities 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Proverbs 22:17 

“A merry heart does 
good like medicine” 

Spread the word about our 
FREE Kids clothing closet! 

Open to the public 2nd 
Saturday each month, 

10am-1pm. 
 

We gladly accept new 
& gently used kids’ clothing 

donations during regular office 
hours, M-Th 9:30-3:30. 

This month’s 
shopping day is 

Sat, Dec. 11th 
 

We’re collecting food items to assemble Christmas blessing baskets for families in need in 
our community. Sign up for requested items in the main lobby. All items are due by 11am on 

Dec. 19th. Contact Student Pastor Doug Baughan with questions, dbaughan@lakeshorebaptist.org 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hey Church! 
I am rested, I am relaxed, and I am ready for Christmas! 
Amanda and I were blessed to go on vacation this past 
week with Maxwell and we had a wonderful time. But I 
HAD to come back today because we are kicking off one 
of most significant seasons in the life of the church. 
 
I hope you’ll join us between services today for our 
Progressive Brunch. And while you’re enjoying tasty 
treats, make sure to meet your Sunday School teachers 
and Bible Fellowship teachers. Our winter campaign goes 
into full-swing next week and they would LOVE to see 
you in a class – and so would I! 
 
The next TWO Sundays we have some special music 
planned. On December 12 our Student Band will lead us 
in worship. The following week (December 19) our choir 
will present their Christmas Cantata in both morning 
services. These special events serve two purposes: one, 
it’s a GREAT way to celebrate the season. Two, it’s a 
great opportunity to invite someone new to LSBC. Who 
doesn’t love Christmas music!? 
 
Speaking of inviting people to LSBC – don’t forget we 
have 3 Christmas Eve services on Friday, December 24. 
Join us at 4pm, 6pm, or 8pm for this special service of 
celebration and joy. 
 
Don’t forget about all of the GIVING opportunities 
available to us during this special season.  
 
It’s the most wonderful time of the year! 
 

- Pastor Jon 



 

 

Let’s show our appreciation for our neighborhood heroes! 

Drop off cookies at 
the Connection Center 
on Dec. 19th. *Please 
bring in disposable 
containers. Cookies 
can be homemade 
or store-bought.* 

4613 Mountain Rd. |  Pasadena, MD 21122 

410-255-5413 | office@lakeshorebaptist.org 

LakeShoreBaptist.org 

 

Visiting with us today? Stop by the 

Connection Center in the main lobby and fill out 

a Connection Card. We’d love to meet you! 

Jon Brewer, Senior Pastor 
jbrewer@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Ed Blizzard, Executive Pastor 
eblizzard@lakeshorebaptist.org 

 
Doug Baughan, Student Pastor 

dbaughan@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Margo Schwartz, 
Children’s Ministry Coordinator 

mschwartz@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 

Alicia de la Garza 
Director of Music & Worship 

adelagarza@lakeshorebaptist.org 
 
 

Services 

Sundays @ 8:30 & 11am 

Sunday School & Bible 

Fellowship Classes (all ages) 

@ 9:45am 

Wifi 

worship center 2021 

Password: welcome1 

Facebook.com/LSBCpasadena 


